From: susan phillips

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 8:16 PM

To: Michael Phillips

Subject: TCRMC - recommendations regarding July 28 Primary Election

Two representatives each from Tulsa Area Republican Assembly
(TARA), Tulsa County Republican Men’s Club (TCRMC) and Tulsa
912 Project (912) met to create voting recommendations for the June
28th Primary Elections in the Tulsa area. TARA relied in part on the
results of the straw poll vote done during Tuesday’s meeting.

When everyone was able to agree, that recommendation is printed
below.
A blank means that there was disagreement within the group.

Governor Kevin Stitt
State Auditor Cindy Byrd
Attorney General John O’Connor
State Treasurer Todd Russ
Superintendent of Public

Instruction

Commissioner of Labor Sean Roberts
Corporation Commissioner Todd Thomsen

United States Senator

United States Senator (unexpired | Nathan Dahm
term)

Congressional District 02

Congressional District 03

District 14 Judge Office 12

District 14 Judge Office 13

Tulsa County Assessor

Tulsa County Commissioner 03

Senate District 12 Rob Ford
Senate District 34 Dana Prieto
Senate District 36 David Dambroso
House District 11 Wendi Stearman
House District 24 Chris Banning
House District 29 Kyle Hilbert
House District 66 Wayne Hill
House District 76 Timothy Brooks

House District 79 Paul Hassink




